
Croquet Communique – 16th November  
 
The rapidly changing weather has seen several rainbows over the 
croquet lawns in the last week. There must be ‘pots of gold’ all over 
Barnes and Putney! 
 
Solomon Cup 
 
Mark Van Loon (Roehampton Club), was in the England Team 
compe�ng against the USA for the Solomon Cup. Played at Sarasota 
Croquet Club in Venice, Florida, from 7th to 12th November.  
 
Teams of six played 21 matches of Associa�on Croquet. Mark had mixed fortune, winning 
one of his singles. The USA with their youngest ever team were victorious. 
 

 
Nan Owen  
 
It is with much sadness that we announce the passing of Nan Owen. 
 
She died peacefully at home early on 14th November. Aged 93 and an Honorary Member of 
the Club, she was a long-standing golf member, and laterly an enthusias�c croquet player. 
 
Enjoy your croquet! 
 
Mike Pa�son, Croquet Captain 


